Tatham Fells CE Primary School

Roots to Grow, Wings to Fly & Faith to Flourish December 2020



Dear Families.

We hope you have enjoyed the 12 days of Christmas from our KS1 and KS2 children. Lots of members of the community have emailed me to say how much they have enjoyed the releases on the website. The children really enjoyed putting the film clips together.

I am still responsible for contact tracing when the term ends on Friday so if there are any positive cases of Covid for any members of school up until 24th December please email me on head@tathamfells.lancs.sch.uk and I will trace anyone who needs to be contacted. When we return on Tuesday 5th January we will continue with our current procedures in school until the Covid rate is significantly reduced.

Well done to everyone this term. We held various assessments last week and the children did so well. A large amount of progress has been made, especially in reading, thank you for listening to your children read at home- it makes such a difference. Please keep up the good work over the holidays!

Have a lovely well deserved Christmas break and I look forward to seeing everyone in 2021. Yours truly,

Fiona Ip Headteacher

St John's Hospice Reindeer Rush

We are proud to have supported our local hospice again this year by taking part in the 'Reindeer Rush'. There is still time to donate to this worthwhile cause, please visit our JustGiving page

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/TathamFellsPrimarySchool





RLI Children's Ward Fundraiser

Well done to our KS2 children who designed and decorated keyrings to sell to raise money for the Children's Ward at RLI. The keyrings looked fantastic and they raised a fantastic £83.00.

Christmas Dinner & Jumper Day

We enjoyed a lovely Christmas Dinner together and all wore our christmas Jumpers, school is feeling very festive!